
 

Newsletter 
1st Quarter 2021 

Welcome! 
Welcome to the first 
quarterly newsletter for the 
Grove by the Sea. 

 

We welcome submissions 
from all neighbors on 
content, events, and 
announcements such as 
birthdays, retirement, 
wedding, anniversaries, new 
babies, etc.  It is our goal to 
introduce content that is 
relative, positive, and 
enjoyable for all in our 
Grove community!  So, if 
you have any suggestions, 
please send them to Nancy 
Abraham or talk to anyone 
on the social committee. 

 

The Grove by The Sea 
Book Club  

 

Introducing “On the Same Page” 

 
  

 
 
 
 

 

These are books. Otherwise known as an analog Kindle. 

Last year a few of us were discussing the idea of a GBTS neighborhood 
book club. Clearly the pandemic curtailed those plans. Because we 
currently cannot have a traditional meeting in someone’s house, it would 
be nice to just share a list of books our neighbors are reading. It could 
grow into a monthly in-person meeting when we are comfortable getting 
together.    
 
In the meantime, we can all submit titles we’ve either read and think 
others would like, or books we have heard about that we would like to 
read. They do not have to be current best sellers. I will request that an 
eNeighbors page be created for the group to post recommendations.  
 
If your traditional book club has been suspended, or you are not 
comfortable attending, this is a chance to read something your neighbors 
may want to discuss when we get back together. Submit a title or two for 
inclusion on a list we will share on eNeighbors by the end of February 
and we can recommend a book to read starting in March.    
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Pickle Ball 
It’s like tennis, badminton, ping-pong, and beer pong combined.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We are in the process of trying to organize a neighborhood Pickleball game.  If anyone is interested in 
playing and/or helping, please post your name on the eNeighbors Pickleball page.   Here are the rules of 
playing pickleball so you can get ready to play!  
 
A big shout out to Steve Kester for helping to organize this for the Grove! Anyone interested in playing or 
helping to organize, please email Steve at swkester@gmail.com. 

 
eNeighbors 
 
If you are not already signed up for eNeighbors, please reach out to the Fisher Smith at Community 
Management Associates for instructions.  Since 2014, eNeighbors has provided The Grove a private 
neighborhood forum, documents repository, and meeting space.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This is pickleball. Note the conspicuous lack of pickles.  
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Owner Spotlight 
Each newsletter will introduce a neighbor in The Grove.   
 
Meet the Stovers from Nashville TN. They are the new owners of 382 N Andalusia.  Maile and Jeremy 
Stover are thrilled to be on 30A and in The Grove. They were married on Blue Mountain Beach and this 
part of the world is one of their favorites. They have 4 children, a son, Cain (17), a daughter, Kona Blue 
(9), and twin boys, Bo and Luke (5). They are so happy to be here and enjoy the beach and community 
with their children.    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Neighborhood News 
As always go to eNeighbors for the most up to date and detailed information but here are the trending 
topics for our neighborhood:   
 
• Spring Break is just around the corner.  Take a moment to revisit the neighborhood rules and 

guidelines. 
• Work has begun on the drainage area on N Andalusia (across from the post office kiosk). A temporary 

traffic light will be installed for directing the one-way traffic flow.    
• Ground Maintenance and pool maintenance proposals are being planned so stay tuned for updated 

information from the Board. 
• As a reminder, please contact the ARC to understand the process for any home additions/remodels. 

 


